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December 5, 1961 

The regular meeting of the Official Board of Duke Memorial Church 
was held on December 5 at 7:45 p.m., with Dr. John Glasson, chairman, 
presiding. 

Following the opening prayer by Mr. Bishop, the minutes of the 
previous meeting were read by the secretary and approved as read. 

Brief commission and committee reports were given as follows: for 
M:?mbership and Evangelism, Mr. Fowler expressed particular appreciation 
to General Holsinger for his work and stated that the Commission was 
still in need of help in its efforts to secure new members; and for 
the Committee on Literature, Mrs. Read spoke in behalf of the North 
Carolina Christian .Advocate, the official organ of The Methodist 
Church, and Together, a magazine published in Nashville, which is 
especially beneficial for families. She asked that subscriptions be 
placed through Mrs. Darkis, Mr. Mansfield, or herself. 

Mr. Jones, the Treasurer, presented his report, a copy of which 
is attached. 

The meeting was turned over to Mr. Cliff and Mr. Coble, who had 
visited the Methodist Church in Rocky Mount and Wilson and Edenton 
Street Church in Raleigh and had made colored slides of the new educa­
tional buildings of these churches. The slides were shown and com­
mentaries were given by Mr. Cliff and Mr. Coble. 

The meeting was dismissed With prayer by Mr. Coman. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Charlotte Corbin, Secretary • 
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